
Hello preschool families, 

This week I have been busy putting the finishing 

touches on our garden and Outdoor 

Environment space. We are so excited to 

welcome all of the students into the outdoor 

classroom after fall break.  

Want to know more about our garden? Here is 

what we have planted this season: 

Peas, Carrots, Tomatoes, Cilantro, Kale, Swiss 

Chard, Chamomile, Lemon Bee Balm, Citronella, 

Thyme, Lemon Thyme, Basil, Rosemary, 

Sunflowers, and Ranunculus.  

If you want to learn more about how kids can 

learn and grow when working in a garden and 

outdoor classroom, please check out the 

following links: 

The Outdoor Classroom Project 

Why Should Kids Garden? 

Kids Need Outdoor Time 

Why Every School Needs an Outdoor Classroom 

Looking forward to seeing everyone again in a 

few weeks! 

-Ms. Hubbard 

 

Last year’s preschool harvest! 

 

A small lizard we found in the garden this week. 

https://outdoorclassroomproject.org/about/the-outdoor-classroom/
https://www.sheknows.com/living/articles/963422/get-kids-excited-about-gardening/
http://www.seasonalwisdom.com/2011/06/five-reasons-why-kids-should-garden/
https://greenschoolyardnetwork.org/2011/09/25/top-ten-reasons-to-have-an-outdoor-classroom/

